
 

English 

This term in English we have been learning all about the story of The Lion, 

Witch and the Wardrobe. We have developed our vocabulary and used 

fronted adverbials and relative clauses to create an imaginative description 

of Narnia.  

We are now using BOXING CLEVER to help us to tell the story.  

See if you can tell the story using the pictures below.  

 

              

 

 

                           

Maths  

This term we have spent time learning and consolidating the four operations 

- addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. We have also been apply-

ing our knowledge using mixed operation problems.  

Here is an example of one below.  

 

 

 

Science 
This half term we have learnt all about the States of Matter.  

We know all about solids, liquids and gases and can tell you what happens 

when their states change.  

Example: A liquid becomes a gas by a process called evaporation. 

We have also been applying our knowledge through reasoning. Answer this 

question with your child:  

Would you rather be a solid, liquid or a gas? Explain your reasoning.  

What have we been learning?  
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Reading Books 
 

Reading books are changed 

weekly. Please ensure that 

they are in school every 

day.  

Please take your child to 

Foleshill library so they can 

be exposed to a wide range 

of books.  

Well done to all of year 4...we 
are so pleased some children have 

been consistently getting 10/10 
every week.  

Well done to Miraan, Aliya, 
Nandini, Victory and Maliha who 
have scored top scores every week.   

 We give homework out 
every Friday.  

 It must be returned to 
school by Wednesday.  

 
If your child needs any help 
or support then please let the 

teacher know as soon as  
possible.  

          

The Year 4 team consists of our teachers: Mrs. Good, Miss. Bibi and TA’s 

Miss Mustafa & Mr. Lillicrapp 

Our children are currently enjoying competing against each other in our time tables rock 
stars competition.  

Please encourage them to practise at home using the website. 
www.ttrockstars.com   


